
  

  
 Notice of Docket Schedule  
 

August 4, 2022 
 
UM 2033 – Portland General Electric (PGE) Transportation Electrification Plan  
 

Consistent with the Staff Guidance from the Special Public Meeting on November 30, 2021, PGE has filed 
a monthly meter charge budget for calendar year 2022 in advance of the Company’s next transportation 
electrification plan.1 Stakeholders will have three weeks to file written comments on PGE’s 2022 budget 
proposal.  

Docket Schedule 

Date Description 
July 29, 2022 2022 monthly meter charge budget filed 

August 26, 2022 Written comments due 

October 4, 2022 Public Hearing and Commissioner work session at a 
regular Public Meeting 

 
To be Added to the Service List If you would like to join the UM 2033 service list, email your request 
to puc.hearings@puc.oregon.gov.  

Staff Contacts 

If you have questions or comments please contact Eric Shierman, Eric.Shierman@puc.oregon.gov  
971) 239-3916.  

 
1 See Docket No. UM 2165, OPUC Staff, Staff Report, November 24, 2021.  
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